Special Edition #2 "Full Reopening of School" Newsletter, April 15, 2021

FULL REOPENING

Beginning Monday, April 19th, we will welcome
both groups A and B onto campus FOUR days a
week. Groups A and B will attend in-person
learning on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and
Friday. All groups will attend distance learning on
Wednesdays. Group C will continue to attend
school daily and remain In distance learning.

UPDATED HYBRID
SCHEDULE

We have updated the Wednesday bell schedule to
increase the amount of Instructional time for each
period. The other days (Mon., Tues., Thurs., and
Friday) have the same bell schedule. Click here for
the updated schedule -->Updated Hybrid Schedule

LANYARDS & LUNCH

Each student has been given their student ID and a
lanyard. The lanyard must be worn during the school
day, around the neck.

During lunch time, students may sit in an outdoor
location that they choose. The following locations are
closed to students: the Baseball field, the Tennis courts,
parking lots, and Peabody Stadium.

Students must sit 6 feet from one another while
eating since their masks will be off.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nqXzghQGjob-tQG6APtavG8eI_LssGjJ2FK15svLffE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MxmYzFQag7FjmKBZN0obeO2N4TdExDYqX18Z2zemJoE/edit

